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17/06/2025 
 
Dear parent/carer 

 
Reception Visit to Blyth Beach – Wednesday 2nd July 2025 

 
As part of our Understanding the world topic on Castles this term, Reception will be visiting Blyth Beach on 
Wednesday 2nd July. We will be leaving school at 9.30am and returning to school for 11:30am. We will be 
travelling by coach.   
 
The main focus of the trip will be to see and explore Blyth Beach and have our own sand castle competition 
using our knowledge gained from our castles topic this half term.  
 
Important information: 

• Your child can wear their own clothes that are weather appropriate for the day 

• Your child should wear a sun hat and sun cream is to be applied before school 

• Please bring buckets and spades 
 
Please complete and return the attached slip to the school office by Friday 20th June 
 
 A voluntary contribution towards the costs of the trip would be appreciated. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs Johnson  
EYFS Lead 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 

Reception Visit to Blyth Beach – Wednesday 2nd July 2025 
 
 

Name of Child …………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 

  I give permission for my child to attend The Blyth Beach Trip on 2nd July 2025  
 
Signed    ……………………..……………………………………………………………………… 

 
Return the tear off slip to the School Office by Friday 20th June 2025. 
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